

Sutton Upon Derwent and Bugthorpe CE Primary Schools



FOLLOW YOUR PATHWAY AND GROW WITH CONFIDENCE

AUTUMN TERM 2020

Newsletter 5 - 4/12/2020

The following messages are for both schools:

Covid Christmas @Sutton @Bugthorpe

A few messages from the East Riding regarding Christmas:

- Christmas cards must only be shared within class bubbles and should be quarantined before being handed out. The last date you can bring in Christmas cards to share with your class is Monday 14th December.
- If you wish you give a Christmas gift to a member of staff, the deadline is also Monday 14th December so effective quarantining can take place (72 hours). There is no expectation to receive any gifts; everyone understands the financial strain families are facing in the pandemic.

PTFA Pantomime @Sutton @Bugthorpe

Huge thanks to our PTFAs, who have purchased a virtual pantomime for us to share in our class bubbles. We will be watching Cinderella from the Mercury Theatre, Colchester, on our whiteboard screens!

@Bugthorpe will watch the pantomime and have Christmas class parties on Monday 14th December; your child can come to school in Christmas party clothes etc.

@Sutton will watch the pantomime on **Thursday 17**th **December**, with class parties on the same day; your child can come to school in Christmas party clothes.

Raffle Prizes @Sutton @Bugthorpe

Just a huge thank you for all your contributions to the hampers for this year's Winter/Christmas draws. We have lots of delicious, colourful prizes waiting to be won. The draws at both schools will take place on **Wednesday 16th December** (Christmas Dinner day).

@Bugthorpe's tickets need handing in by Monday 14th December please.

@Sutton's tickets need handing in by Wednesday 9th December please.



Nativity Performance @Sutton @Bugthorpe

Early Years and Key Stage 1 have been busy filming a nativity performance to share with you in their respective bubbles. We look forward to sharing these with you over the coming weeks, approaching Christmas.

Rocking Rudolph Visit @Sutton @Bugthorpe

Rocking Rudolph will be visiting the carpark of both of our schools this festive period:

@Sutton on Thursday 10th December.

@Bugthorpe on Thursday 17th December.

Payments to the School Office @Sutton @Bugthorpe

Any dinner money or Afterschool Club fees etc are due by **Tuesday 15**th **December** please. Thanks to those who have paid online.

The Lion, The Unicorn and Me @Sutton @Bugthorpe

We would like to share with you an exciting resource, which you may wish to use with your children this Christmas. The project is from Beverley St Mary's Church and they would like to share it with schools across the Diocese.

20 minute film: https://youtu.be/qd3A1MhxEuo

Activity resource: https://stmarysbeverley.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Final-print-unicorn.pdf

The Lion, the Unicorn and Me

A educational resource for Christmas





York Press @Sutton @Bugthorpe

Please click below to read our story in the York Press:

https://www.yorkpress.co.uk/news/18915053.bugthorpe-sutton-upon-derwent-schools-give-virtual-tours/

The following messages are for @Sutton:

Christingle Zoom Service @Sutton

Church are holding a Christingle Zoom Service on **Sunday 13th December**. More details to follow in a flier, which will be emailed out by the School Office. There are Christingle kits available from Sutton Church on the 5th/6th December; there are only **20** available so it will be first come first served. Any donations go to the Children's Society.

The following messages are for @Bugthorpe:

Poppy Appeal @Bugthorpe

Thank you to everyone who bought poppies for the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. This year we managed to raise £39.21 towards this great cause.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mr B Holtby

Executive Headteacher

73/HAllay